
WASC Visiting Committee Parent
Night

Rosemont parents and community members, please join us Sunday afternoon to meet and
greet the WASC visiting committee.

Rosemont High School

   Rosemont’s accreditation process with ACS Western Association of Schools and Colleges. 

WASC accreditation is a vital school improvement process that lays the foundation for 

quality education. It involves a comprehensive review of the school’s mission, faculty 

qualifications, curriculum, and much more. This process occurs every six years, culminating in 

a visit from the WASC committee to evaluate the school’s progress and future goals. During 

this time, the visiting committee will meet directly with parents to hear their perspectives on 

how the school operates and learn about their experiences. Your involvement is crucial in 

shaping long-term plans and ensuring ongoing success!   

Overview

Summary

Date  ﻿ ﻿Feb 2, 2025

Time 4:00 pm

Location
Rosemont library (refreshments will be provided), 9594 Kiefer Blvd, 

Sacramento, CA 95827

Importance of 
WASC

Ensures Quality Education: WASC accreditation guarantees the school 
meets high standards for teaching and learning.
Supports Continuous Improvement: It helps the school identify strengths 
and areas for growth to better serve students.
Involves Parent Voices: Parents play a key role in sharing experiences and 
providing feedback during the process.
Validates School Efforts: A visiting committee of experts reviews the 
school’s progress and future plans.
Builds Trust and Credibility: Accreditation ensures the school is recognized 
for its commitment to excellence by colleges and the community.

Who is the WASC 
Visiting 
Committee?

The WASC Committee is a team of education professionals who visit the school 

as part of the accreditation process. Their role is to review the school’s 

programs, operations, and goals to ensure they meet established standards for 

quality education. The committee gathers input from staff, students, and 

parents, observes the school in action, and provides feedback to guide future 

improvements. Their work helps validate the school’s efforts and supports long-

term success.



   

   


